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Design & Technology Week 
During the week before half term, all classes took part in a Design & Technology Week with some amazing 
results.  Each class was set a different challenge to develop their skills including sawing, sewing and making 
hinges.  Detailed reports  and photographs can be found on the  “Class Pages” section of the school website. 

Class Projects 

Reception Build a house 
for Goldilocks 
 
Year 1  Make a 
memory box 
 
Year 2  Build a castle 
for a princess 
 
Year 3   Rebuild the 
bridge for the Billy Goats 
Gruff 
 
Year 4   Design & 
make a catapult 
 
Year 5   Design & 
make a bag from recycled 
material 
 
Year 6   Design & 
make a moving vehicle 



 

School Uniform Supplier 

S K School Uniforms are now the supplier of Woodside’s uniform.  The shop is 
based at 44-46 Chartwell, Riverside, Tamworth, B79 7UG.  Online ordering is 

available . 

Email: skschooluniforms@outlook.com 

Website: skschooluniforms.co.uk 

Telephone: 01827 705779 

Nasal Flu Immunisation 

The Immunisation team visited Woodside on 4th November to give 
the nasal flu vaccine to children.   

The team were really pleased on such a positive uptake of the 
vaccine and complimented the school on the 

behaviour of the children! 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

We currently have a vacancy on the Governing Body for a Parent Governor. 

For more information, please contact Heidi King, Clerk to the Governors, in the school office on 01827 715507 

Christmas Gift Sale 

Mrs Sandland is hoping  to hold a mini Christmas Gift Sale for the children during this half term.  It is      

something she usually organises with the school council in order to raise funds for our chosen charity.   

In order to maintain as safe an environment as possible and minimise risk, the following procedures will be put in 
place: 

1) Each class bubble will visit the sale at a set time 

2) Children will only handle things they are going to buy (they will be allowed to look at, but not touch items) 

3) One staff member from the bubble, wearing gloves, will take money  

4)  A second staff member from the bubble, wearing gloves, will hand over selected purchases.  This will ensure 
that only your child will actually touch what he/she has purchased. 

5) All gifts will be quarantined for at least 72 hours – more, where possible (Most items have already been in 
quarantine for the last eight weeks) 

 

Gifts will be charged at the following prices: 10p – 90p or 50p, £1, £1.50, £2, £2.50 and £3, £3.50. 

It would be very helpful if your child brought in loose change/coins in a named envelope/bag 
should they wish to purchase something (this would ensure that no change would need to be 

given) 

A text will be sent out nearer  the time when the sale is going to take place. 

School Photographs 

Academy Photographers will be 
in school on Monday 9th 

November to take individual 
school photos.   

Unfortunately due to Covid 
restrictions, there will not be 
any family photos this year, 

unless children are in the same 
Year group . 

 


